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DOCKET NO. NG22-001 
 
 
1-1. Refer to MDU’s response to Staff Data Request 1-1 in Docket NG21-001. Were the 

three outstanding residential energy audits completed in 2021 and costs included for 
recovery?  
 

Response: 

Montana-Dakota did not complete the three outstanding residential energy audits in 2021.  The 
Company tried contacting the third-party contractor and received no response.  The cost 
associated with those three residential energy audits were not included in the recovery.




